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Southwood Care Centre  
Phase III Construction Project  

 

 
 
 

With the recent completion of servery upgrades at the Southwood Care Centre, it is our pleasure to 

announce that we are now commencing a third (3rd) and final planned Phase III rejuvenation and building 

replacement construction project at the site.  

The Phase III construction project will involve the rejuvenation (refurbishment) of the original one (1) 

story Parkland Annex Unit and the full replacement of the original one (1) story Evergreen Wing (built in 

1964) with a new two (2) story building.   

The Phase III construction project is anticipated to be completed on or about the end of November 2022.    

To access / view regularly posted Phase III Construction Project Calendar Updates, we encourage and invite 

you to visit our website at: https://www.intercarealberta.com/chinook-care-centre-phase-two-impact-

calendars/   
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